
 

 

 
AMW/tp 
 
7 May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Morocco – July 2025 
 
Thanks to everyone who came along to the Morocco trip virtual information meeting on Tuesday 
30 April 2024. 
 
Applications are open, so please sign up for the Morocco trip here.   
 
The deadline for applications is Tuesday 14 May 2024.       
 
If you missed the talk, the recording is HERE  
 
You can sign up and find out about the expedition on our trip webpage 
 
For any questions, please email Holly at World Challenge: hperrett@world-challenge.co.uk 
Or contact the support team on 01494 427600.  
 
We do hope that you will take up this fantastic opportunity.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Warner 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


